
London,  England:  Muslim
Terrorist  Strikes;  Soon
America Again
In London, England this week, Islamic terrorist Khalid Masood
drove a vehicle over 29 people with four dying and the rest
hanging on for dear life.  Married with three children, Masood
carried out Islamic terror directives to “use your car to run
down infidels or stab them with a knife.”

Whether it’s running them down at Ohio State University and
stabbing victims with a knife or stabbing people to death at a
White Cloud Mall, Minnesota—Muslim terrorists operate in every
Western  country  because  Western  leaders  don’t  possess  the
brains,  common  sense  or  courage  to  deport  all  Muslims.  
Instead, the elite continue importing them by the hundreds of
thousands.

Not only does it invite an invasion by a hostile force, it
facilitates Islamic jihad at every juncture.  Even as the
latest  terror  attack  commenced  in  London,  Prime  Minister
Theresa May allowed 480 Islamic British citizens to go fight
with ISIS and then, welcomed them back.  As reported by this
British man in the streets, over 3,000 Islamic terrorists
remain on police dockets in London, but police cannot arrest
them until they kill someone.

You will never hear this story in the mainstream media. CNN,
NBC, CBS and ABC or BBC cannot allow the truth to escape to
common citizens: [Link]

That British guy spelled it out.  The elites invite more
terrorists into the United Kingdom because those elites never
deal with the Muslim slums, rapes, killings, no-go zones,
Sharia patrols, FGM, honor killings or gay killings.  But they
go on daily in the 2.5 million strong British Muslim throng.

https://newswithviews.com/london-england-muslim-terrorist-strikes-soon-america-again/
https://newswithviews.com/london-england-muslim-terrorist-strikes-soon-america-again/
https://newswithviews.com/london-england-muslim-terrorist-strikes-soon-america-again/
https://www.facebook.com/leepod.lane.92/videos/726600254181484


Back here in America, when the president of the United States
attempts to protect the American people, federal judges of the

9th  Circuit  Court  in  Washington  and  Hawaii—belay  Trump’s
executive  orders.   Ultimately,  Trump  will  prevail  in  the
courts, but in the meantime, any number of Muslim terrorists
may kill any number of U.S. citizens.

All the while, Syrian Muslims, loaded with jihadists, continue
flooding into America at the hands of the Lutheran Church,
Catholic  Charities  and  other  outfits  living  off  the
immigration scamming system.  www.refugeeresettlementwatch.org

Unfortunately, the more Muslims we import, the more terror
events await us. It’s the nature of the religion. It’s not
going to change, because, as their numbers grow, so does their
push for Sharia Law. There’s no way to soften their prime
directive: “Convert or kill all non-believers.” One look at
Europe shows you our future.

Journalist Daniel Greenfield wrote, “When you turn on the
evening news and see a running death toll, it’s happening more
and more often. The new brand of Islamic terror only needs one
thing… Muslims. Lone wolf terrorism operates off the existing
Muslim population in a particular country. The bigger the
Muslim population, the bigger the risk. The FBI or other law
enforcement agencies cannot monitor even a fraction of the
Islamic  settler  population  sympathetic  to  terror.  As  the
Muslim settler population in the country increases, the number
of cases will grow.” (Source: Right Side News, Stop Lone Wolf
Terrorism by Ending Muslim Immigration, August 2, 2016)

While Senators Charles Schumer and Elizabeth Warren invite
more Muslims into America, some American citizens will become
the next victims of the next “Muslim terror event.”  That
includes:  9/11;  Boston  Marathon;  Chattanooga,  Tennessee;
Garland,  Texas;  White  Cloud  Mall,  Minnesota;  Ohio  State
University campus; Orlando, Florida; Fort Hood, Texas; San
Bernardino, California; Times Square, New York City; Rocky

http://www.refugeeresettlementwatch.org


River, Ohio….

Not to mention the fact that our U.S. Congress allows 35
Islamic terrorist training camps from New York to Washington
to Los Angeles to continue training terrorist 24/7!  Do you
know about them? Of course not! The MSM refuses to report on
their operations. Not a peep out of “60 Minutes”.  Not a
whisper out of Charlie Rose.  Not a report out of NPR’s Terry
Gross.  No word from “Meet the Press” or “Face the Nation”. 
Instead, some U.S. citizens somewhere in America will become
victims of the next Muslim terror event.  This video shows the
camps:

Notice in all of the terror attacks, the “moderate Muslims”
never condemn the attacks.  Without a doubt, the mosques where
these terrorists attend, know exactly who will create the next
event.

Radical Muslims constitute the snakes of Islam while moderate
Muslims become the grass where the radicals slither around. 
It’s a two-pronged Islamic mandate:  “Convert or kill all non-
believers.”

Question:  are American leaders leading Americans to their own
graves?  Why are we allowing ourselves to commit national
suicide?

Why not engage our laws to deport all Muslims because they all
follow  the  Quran  and  Islamic  Sharia  Law,  which  stands  in
violation of the McCarran-Walters Act of 1952?  It outlaws any
organization dedicated to destroying the U.S. Constitution.

Islam, by its own dictates, remains dedicated to destroying
America and install Sharia Law.  Sadly, we sit around watching
Islam advance across America without pause.

“Arise all Muslim believers and kill the Americans in their
own homes”-

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mq_Ly9GffJg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mq_Ly9GffJg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jwBE17j-fj4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jwBE17j-fj4


America will not be safe nor will Canada and Europe until
every Muslim finds him or herself deported back to his or her

6th century countries.  Muslims cannot function in 21st century
civil societies.


